বিশ্বভারতী विश्वभारती **VISVA-BHARATI**



NOTIFICATION

This is to notify for information of all concerned that Rabindra Bhavana of the University will remain closed on 9th May, 2023 due to unavoidable circumstances.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority.

Memo No. REG/156/24/2023-24

Date: 08.05.2023

1 n. Jaha Registrar(Acting) 8.5.23

Visva-Bharati

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:

1. All Directors/Principals of all Bhavanas/ Vibhagas

- 2. All Heads of Academic and Administrative Departments/ Centres/ Sections
- 3. Finance Officer
- 4. Incharge, Security
- 5. Incharge, Public Relations
- 6. Joint Registrar & C.S. to Vice-Chancellor
- 7. All Joint Registrars/ Deputy Registrars/ Assistant Registrars
- 8. University Webmaster to upload in the University Wesbsite
- 9. In-Charge, Hindi Cell- with a request to translate into Hindi and arrange to upload in the University Website